
TURNIP FOR
CHANGE

A toast on Facebook Live on September 10th at 7 PM
Recipes from community youth
Wine recommendations from The Wine Rack
The opportunity to order a curated vegetable box from
Field Day Family Farm
And more!

For more than a decade, local chefs and the Louisville
restaurant community have supported The Food Literacy
Project's mission, by giving their time to programs and
leading our annual Field-to-Fork Dinner. This year, we
want to give back to these partners who are vital to our
community and who face unprecedented challenges due
to recent closures. Your support will help meet urgent
needs and will ensure we have the resources to GROW
FORWARD, cultivating a healthy and equitable
community.

A VIRTUAL EVENT BENEFITING

Visit foodliteracyproject.org/turnip-for-change

to explore the ingredients to host your own

small gathering for fellow food lovers.

#TurnipForChange

#FoodLitProjLou

#APRONINC

JOIN US FOR:

SEPTEMBER
10TH


